
Personal development 

As part of the Personal Development curriculum, 
Reception visited Twist and Flip and took part in 

some gymnastic activities. This helped to develop 
resilience and sports skills as well as their               

understanding of healthy and safe behaviours. 

Children have continued to represent the school at 
different sporting events such as football,       

swimming, kurling and cricket. These opportunities 
help the children to develop their skills to work 
effectively as part of a team and demonstrate    
respect towards adults and children who they 

don’t work with on a regular basis. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Learning maps 

Visit our website – cloverfields.co.uk - to find out about 
what your child is learning. Click on Curriculum, on the 

menu at the top and select Learning Maps  

New hub building 

You may have seen our new hub building is now nearly 
finished. We are so pleased with it and know it will be a 
great asset to our school and wider community. We will 
send out an update soon when the final touches have 
been made and it will be open for breakfast and after 

school clubs.  
 

The hub building will also be available for the wider 
community in the near future such as being rented out 

for local groups and clubs. If any of our families have any 
interest in this please enquire to the office email for the 

attention of Miss Willis. 

Sports days 

Due to the ongoing parking issues in the local area, we 
have decided to hold Sports Days at King George V      

stadium this year. Reception and KS1 Sports Day will be 
the morning of Wednesday 5th June and KS2 Sports Day 

will be the morning of Thursday 6th June.  

Transition 

Due to the success of our early transition last year, 
we are organising something similar this year. All 
children will move to their new class on Monday 

15th of July and will stay there until the end of the 
term. 

The main reason for doing this is that we want to 
eliminate anxieties with transition that some       

children feel over the summer holidays. This way 
they will have met their teacher and be settled into 

the class ready for September. The teacher also 
gets to know the children well before the summer 
break so planning and preparation can be done 

based on a secure knowledge of the class and the 
needs of the children. 

The current Y6 will be referred to as Y7 during this 
time and will have additional activities to finish off 

their time at Cloverfields. This will include Mini 
Medics First Aid, sporting events and a visit to the 

Eco-Centre. 

We will let you know further details nearer the 
time. Any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 

Diary dates 

SATs week - week beginning 13th May 

Break up for May half term - 24th May (normal  
finish time) 

 
Parents evening will take place before end of term 

- Week beginning 8th July - More info to follow 

Reminders 
 
 

We are still collecting milk bottle tops! 
_________________________________________  

 
Please label all of your children’s jumpers/coats/pe kit to 

prevent them ending up in lost property 
_________________________________________  

 
In order to keep everyone safe in the playground, please 
remind your child to walk with their bike or scooter once 

they are on the school grounds 
_________________________________________  

 
 


